
Instrument 2. Breakout Room Session Questionnaire 

Thank you for agreeing to participate in our convening on early care and education (ECE) 
apprenticeships taking place virtually on [insert date and time of the convening]. To gather 
your input during the meeting, we will have two breakout sessions. These sessions are an 
opportunity for you to share your thoughts, insights, and experiences about priorities for future 
research on ECE apprenticeships. 

Please indicate your preference for each breakout session by completing this very brief 
questionnaire. We will do our best to accommodate your preferences in a way that ensures 
diversity in representation across the breakout rooms.

1. First and Last Name: 
2. Email Address: 

3. Breakout Session 1 (choose one)

o Exploring the development and implementation of ECE apprenticeships

o Understanding the financing and costs of ECE apprenticeships 

o Understanding participation and access

o Measuring outcomes and effectiveness 

4. Breakout Session 2 (choose one)

o Exploring the development and implementation of ECE apprenticeships 

o Understanding the financing and costs of ECE apprenticeships 

 o Understanding participation and access 

o Measuring outcomes and effectiveness

Thank you for completing this questionnaire!

PAPERWORK REDUCTION ACT OF 1995 (Pub. L. 104-13) STATEMENT OF PUBLIC BURDEN: 
This collection of information is voluntary and will be used to inform ACF’s understanding of the ECE 
apprenticeships. The information will be used by the project team to tailor the logistics of the convening. 
Public reporting burden for this collection of information is estimated to average 2 minutes per 
respondent, including the time for reviewing instructions and completing the form. An agency may not 
conduct or sponsor, and a person is not required to respond to, a collection of information unless it 
displays a currently valid OMB control number. The OMB number and expiration date for this collection 
are OMB #:  0970-0630, Exp: 03/31/2027. Send comments regarding this burden estimate or any other 
aspect of this collection of information, including suggestions for reducing this burden to Tricia 
DelGrosso; tdelgrosso@urban.org.  
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